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THE PRESIDENT’S ADDRESS
Information for December and January

D

718 East 28th Street
Erie, Pa  16504
814-874-6600

Box Tops for Education
Parents please clip Box Tops coupons from
hundreds of participating products and send
your collected Box Tops coupons to your
child’s homeroom teacher. Our school
coordinator will submit collected Box Tops
coupons to General Mills for processing and
verification. Each Box Tops coupon is worth
10 cents and earns cash for our school.
Thanks for helping!

Suggested Supply List
*This has been added to the
newsletter because of parent

requests.
All Grades:

 4-1” binders with dividers
 5-3 hole punched folders
 Pencil case/pencils
 Pack of 8 crayons
 Colored pencils
 2 yellow highlighters

Greatly Appreciated Items:
Classroom box of tissues and hand
sanitizer

IMPORTANT DATES:
July – READ, READ, READ!!!!!!!!
August 23rd – 6th grade open house
August 24th – 7th and 8th grade open house
August 29th – First Day of School for Students!!

Fall Athletics
Cross Country:
Available for 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boys and
girls.

Girls Varsity Basketball:
Available for 7th and 8th grade girls. Open
gyms will be held over the summer.

Intramurals:
Available for 6th, 7th, and 8th grade boys and
girls. Information will be available the first
week of school via our morning
announcements.

Middle School Football:
Available for 7th and 8th graders.
Summer workouts: 6pm – 8pm at Central
Tech Field
July 12, 15, 19, 22, 26, 29
August 8, 9, 12

Open House
The administration and staff of Woodrow Wilson
Middle School is excited about the start of the new
school year and looking forward to working with you
and your student(s).

To get everyone prepared, we will be having two Open
Houses before the first day of school:

6th Grade
Tuesday, August 23rd, 2016 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm

7th & 8th Grades
Wednesday, August 24th, 2016 6:00 pm – 7:30 pm

Please note that the doors will open at 5:30 pm with the
presentation beginning at 6:00 pm in the auditorium.
Students attending must be accompanied by a parent.
Also, we will have uniform/bully prevention shirts
available. Prices are $10 per shirt.

*Get your schedule before the first day of school!!!


